
Attention Jacksonville Business Communities—are you 
seeking assistance to purchase, renovate or construct a new 
or existing building in the Northwest area?  
The U.S. Small Business Administration (SBA) invites you to learn about 
the Northwest Jacksonville Economic Development Fund (NWJEDF). 
The goal of the NWJEDF is to help attract new businesses and expand 
existing businesses, creating new jobs and expanding the tax base. The 
SBA, in collaboration with the City of Jacksonville, is hosting this free 
event for business owners, entrepreneurs and developers.

You will hear from a participating lender, Wells Fargo, and the president 
of Eastern Wire who will describe how this program supported his small 
business dreams. 

Tuesday, April 18, 2023  •  3:00 PM – 4:30PM
7825 Baymeadows Way, Suite 100B
Jacksonville, FL  32256 (Park on Lakeside of Building)

The event is free but seating is limited. To register,  
for additional information, or for reasonable  
accommodations, please contact Natalie Hall  
at Natalie.hall@sba.gov or click or scan the QR code.

Northwest Jacksonville Economic Development Fund (NWJEDF)

All SBA Programs and services are extended to the public on a nondiscriminatory basis.
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